
September 2, 2016

International Air Transport Office,

Civil Aviation Bureau

Permission for International Air Transport Services by Foreign Nationals

～Another new airline flying into Japan～

The Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism (MLIT)

has announced that it has approved the application made by Uni-top Airlines

for “International Air Transport Services by Foreign Nationals” on

September 2, 2016.

１．Applicant: Uni-top Airlines Co.,Ltd

２．Scheduled date of starting operation: Tuesday, September 6, 2016

３．Air routes and number of cargo flights:

Shenzhen－Osaka(Kansai) 7 flights per week

【Corporate profile】(at the time of application)

(1) Nationality: People's Republic of China

(2) Date of establishment: April 2008

(3) Capital: 150 million Chinese Yuan

(4) Fleet: 11

[Contact Information]

International Air Transport Office

Aviation Network Department

Civil Aviation Bureau, MLIT

Umezawa (Ext. 48533), Mitani (Ext. 48535)

Main switchboard 03-5253-8111

Direct line 03-5253-8707

Fax 03-5253-1656


